



05/01/2023

ATTENTION FOR ALL THE PARENTS OF GRADE II

Dear Parent,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai.

We regret to inform you that due to scarcity of space in the Morning Shift Session, we have to keep Grade III onwards for the Boys in the Afternoon Shift. Therefore, all the Boys of Grade II in the Morning Shift will be attending the classes in the Afternoon Shift in the new academic session beginning in April, 2023 after their promotion to Grade III. They will be offered a congenial learning environment and will be equally cared for in the Afternoon Shift.

Expecting your best cooperation.

Stephen DaCos

Principal





